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From: Jullie Johnson

Sent: Thursday, 13 February 2020 11:36 AM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Fwd: Nords Wharf Concept Plan -Modification 1 (MP 10_0088MOD 1)

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jullie Johnson

Date: 13 February 2020 at 10:35:06 am AEDT

To: ipc@ipcn.nsw.gov.au

Subject: Nords Wharf Concept Plan -Modification 1 (MP 10_0088MOD 1)

Dear Sir/Madam.

| fully support the objection to the signal lights being relocated to Nords Wharf Road and Pacific
Highway.

Thank you for the opportunity to have the Public Meeting yesterday
As a 40 year plus resident of Nords Wharf | love the village ambience of Nords Wharf.

As our roads have not been constructed for heavy traffic | would like the lights to be installed at
Awabakul Drive thus diverting the traffic from going through the village.

As a hilly suburb our roads have many blind spots, double lines are everywhere and if cars are
parked either side of the roads there is no room for passing cars.

Many driveways have blind exits as well. It is hazardous now to drive here let alone with another at
least 25% more cars not to mention all the trucks during the building stage of the new development.

Footpaths (apart from the one outside the preschool) are non existent. Thus ensuring all pedestrians
also share our roads.

| don’t think we have the infrastructure to support more people, as evidenced by our recent sewer
problem after the power outage.

Please carefully consider all our objections raised in the meeting yesterday.
Thank you

Your sincerely

Jullie Ann Johnson

Nords Wharf. NSW 2281

Sent from my iPad





